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RE: NEU Industrial Action  

27 January 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am now able to share arrangements regarding our provision on the first day of scheduled industrial action 
by the NEU teaching union that will take place on Wednesday 1st February 2023.  You may be aware that 
striking teachers are not compelled to share their plans with me and so these judgements are made based 
on what we think we can achieve in terms of learning, balanced against the need to ensure staffing levels 
are safe in school. 
 
Our school is anticipated to be fully open on Wednesday 1st February 2023. There may be some educational 
disruption during the day, but I believe we will have sufficient adult pupil ratios to operate safely. If anything 
should change in this position, I may need to inform you as late at 8.30am on 1st February via school text.  
 
I understand that families may face disruption and challenge as a result of the action, and I thank you for 
your understanding and flexibility in accommodating these arrangements.  Arrangements may change for 
subsequent strike days. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs Callaghan  
Head of School 
Frodsham Primary Academy 

	


